
 
 
 

 Kenai Municipal Airport Tractor & Mower 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 

This addendum consists of 1 page 
 
TO:                 All Bid Packet Holders 
 
FROM:         City of Kenai Public Works Department 
 
DATE:          December 2, 2020 
 
SUBJECT:     Invitation to Bid – Kenai Municipal Airport Tractor & Mower 
 
DUE DATE:  December 8, 2020, by no later than 12:00 PM 

 
Bidders must acknowledge receipt of this Addendum in the appropriate place on the Bid 
Form.  Failure to do so may result in the disqualification or rejection of the bid. 
 
Note:  Information in this addendum takes precedence over original information.  All other 
provisions of the document remain unchanged. 
 
01-01  Plan Holder Question 
 

“Will you be willing to extend the delivery timeframe to 210 days?” 
 
Response:  Delivery time line will now be 210 days from Notice to Proceed. 
 

01-02  Plan Holder Question 
 
“Tractor bid spec number 5.6.1 Tinted glass is not a factory option for our tractor.  Our 
understanding is this is not an option for tractors of this size on other manufacturers either.  
We would like an exception to this Specification.” 
 
Response: Exception granted.  Tinted glass is no longer required. 
 

 
End of Addendum 1 


